
The Town offices will be closed on Tuesday, July 4, 

2023. We will re-open on Wednesday, July 5, 2023, 

with our regular hours of operation. 

 

 

Due to staffing, please call the Department you 

need at Town Hall on Monday for hours of 

operations.   

Thank you and have a safe holiday. 

 


